
Nursery Admissions 

 

If you are interested in your child starting our Nursery here at New City Primary School then please 
complete the below and either email this to us at info@newcity.boleyntrust.org or alternatively 
phone to book a meeting with a member of our admissions team on 02084722743. 

 

Child’s Name: 
 

 

Gender: 
 

 

Child’s Date of 
Birth: 
 

 

Parents Names: 
 

 

National Insurance 
Number: 
 

 

Address: 
 

 

Telephone 
Number: 
 

 

Email Address:  
 

 

Do you have any 
other children in 
the school: 
 

 

 

We accept children’s names for the Nursery waiting list from their second birthday. We cannot 
guarantee you a place but we do try to offer all children at least three terms in the nursery before 
entry to our school.  

 

When you have an appointment Please Bring with You:  

 

1. Your most recent Council Tax Bill or if not available, your Tenancy Agreement or Rent Book. 
2. Plus a Utility Bill, (Gas Electric, Water, landline Phone). 
3. As well as your child (rens’) Birth Certificate or Passport Showing their Date of Birth and Full 

Name.  

mailto:info@newcity.boleyntrust.org

